Spring has sprung! Hippity, Hoppity, Easter’s on its way!

Somethings o remember this month:

Eggs are coming! Betsy Olson, a former preschool parent, has graciously agreed to
hatch baby chicks in our classroom again this year. We will also be introducing a bit
more science as we observe the life cycle of a butterfly as well. Hopefully they
arrive by the middle of the month! (It needs to be 55 degrees or warmer for
shipment.)

Ms. Sharon from the library will be stopping by April 8th.

Ms. Callie will be visiting on April 15th.

Reminder no school on April 11th, 18th and 21st.

We will have our Easter parties on April 16th & 17th.

The Mon/Wed/Fri class will be going on a field frip to The Farm Discovery center
on April 30th. Permission slips will be sent home soon.

We have a few spots left for the 2025-26 school year, if you know of anyone
looking, please give them our information. Word of mouth is our best source of
advertisement. [I

Make sure you have your calendars marked for our end-of-year programs: M/W/F-
Wednesday, May 21st & T/TH-Thursday, May 22nd. Both programs will be at
10:30am.

April Themes Jesus Time

Apr. 1 -4 Chicks/Eggs Jesus Walks on Water
Apr.7-10 Easter Easter

Apr. 14 — 17 Easter Easter

Apr. 22 — 25 Earth Day/Recycling Joseph’s Coat

Apr. 28 - May 2 Bugs The Good Samaritan



